Viewhill Farm, Balloch, Inverness is an integral part of Culloden Battlefield, therefore any housing development encroaching on the battlefield is considered sufficiently abhorrent to be opposed by more than 81,000 people worldwide.
I the undersigned, object to the ‘sixteen intimate and extremely luxurious homes’ of whatever design and materials proposed by Kirkwood Homes in planning application 17-03396/FUL, that have absolutely no place on a site of national and international importance.  
I further request that outright refusal is decided on the basis that the proposed development does not conserve and enhance the character of the Highland Area, nor does it ensure harmony with the surrounding natural landscape of the Conservation Area. Furthermore it comprises the natural environment and heritage resource in which it is located. Designs are contrary to policy 10 of the Culloden Muir Conservation Area and accordingly policies 29 and 57 of the Highland wide local development plan.  
Yours

